
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

  

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing shall be held in the conference room at the 

Monroe County Annex Building, 38 West Main Street, Forsyth, Georgia, on June 21, 

2022, at 9:00 A.M. before the Monroe County Board of Commissioners to consider a 

resolution transmitting a Capital Improvements Element report, relating to the County’s 

impact fee program study, to the Middle Georgia Regional Commission for regional 

review pursuant to the Georgia Planning Act of 1989.  Any persons wishing to be heard 

on the Capital Improvements Element are invited to attend. 

 


